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Support HB2025 by supporting those who have given much more than can ever be 

given back to them. By supporting HB2025, you'll be ensuring that the Veterans that 

served the great state of Oregon, remain local and embedded in the communities 

that they have fought so hard to preserve and protect. Passing HB2025 could 

possibly be the biggest "thank you" you could give to a Veteran. Also, this could 

encourage those that are not sure if they want to stay in uniform for a military 

retirement, as well aiding in maintaining and building the Oregon Air and Army 

National Guard strength.    Submitted with great respect and hope for the passing of 

HB2025. 

 

Very Respectfully, 

 

MSG (OR-8) James Chatfield  

KFOR34 RC-E 

JIC NCOIC  

Camp Bondsteel, Kosovo  

 


